
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Special Meeting  

of  
The City of Graham 

City Council 
 

April 4, 2022 at 11:00 a.m. 
 

Public Notice is hereby given that the City of Graham City Council of the Municipal Corporation 
of the City of Graham will hold a Special Meeting of the City Council at 11:00 a.m., Monday, 
April 4, 2022, at the Graham Civic Center, located at 503 McGee Street, Graham, North 
Carolina 27253. 

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss specific City Department operations and proposed 
budgetary needs for the upcoming year. Departments presenting on April 4, 2022, will be 
Recreation & Parks, Finance, and Human Resources. 

 
       

 
Darby Terrell 

      Darby Terrell 
City Clerk 

 

 
 

*Lunch will be provided to City Council Members and City Staff. 

 
 

Publish Date: March 31, 2022 


